
 

 

Dalton Planning Board 
Minutes of February 6th, 2019 

 
 
Present: Terri Parks, Carl Lindquist, Erik Nilsen, Nancy McVetty (ex-
officio), Bill Howe, Steven Ordinetz, and Gal Potashnick.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 PM.   
 
The January minutes were reviewed.  Erik Nilsen motioned to accept the 
minutes as written.  Terri Parks 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
The board discussed the need to potentially revise the Subdivision 
Application packet.  They will review at next meeting and make the 
appropriate changes. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, March 6th, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 


